
 

Construction
Activity Notice

18JN001 RPM can #7

We are beginning utility equipment relocation work as we move closer to making future  
‘L’ improvements under the Red and Purple Modernization Phase One Project. Work will be 
performed that may affect your community and create occasional inconveniences. We will do  
our best to minimize the impact of our work and will continue to keep you updated.

Dates: 	 Monday, July 9 through Friday, July 13, 2018

Location:  	 The alley east of 3201-3257  N. Sheffield Avenue between  
	 Belmont Avenue and  School Street

Work Hours: 	 8am to 4pm, daily

Work Activity: 	 Underground Utility Work

Local Impact:  
	 • 	 The alley east of 3201-3257 N. Sheffield Avenue between Belmont  
		  Avenue and School Street will be closed to traffic during the stated  
		  work hours.

	 •	 Vehicle access to enter/exit garages and parking spaces via the    
		  alley for properties on Sheffield Avenue (3201N – 3257N) will be  
		  restricted during the stated work hours.

	  •	 During the alley closures, garbage pickup will be facilitated by  
		  the Contractor.

 If you have any questions or concerns about the work activity, please call:
Keith Powley

Construction Manager, Resident Engineer
1-704-290-6232

Keith.Powley@wsp.com 
 

If you have questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please call: 
LaTrice Phillips-Thompson

RPM Government & Community Relations Officer
1-312-681-4162

lphillips-thompson@transitchicago.com


